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   Arabic For You        العربية لك  
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

We are pleased to offer a Basic Arabic Language Online Class for parents starting Friday May 16th, 
2025, and continuing through December 2025. This program is designed to help you strengthen your 
Arabic language skills through interactive sessions and practical learning.  

As the first role model for your child, learning Arabic will allow you to support their educational 
journey with love and confidence. Every step you take toward Arabic today opens the door to deeper 
communication and greater understanding within your family. Don’t let language be a barrier 
between you and your child—make it a bridge that brings hearts closer and enriches your 
conversations.  

Class Schedule: 

 Time: 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
 Day: Every Friday 
 Note: Sessions will not be held on Saturdays, Sundays, public holidays, or during school vacation 

periods. 

If you would like to participate in this program, please click here to register. 
Registration deadline: May 11th, 2025. 

We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity. By joining us, you’ll become part of a 
supportive learning community that shares your goals and aspirations. Together, we bring Arabic to 
life in our homes and show our children that Arabic belongs to all of us. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/B4YCxUgwNUMXT1gd7

